
 380 Congress Street  Portland, Maine 04101-3513  Ph (207) 874-8400  Fax 874-8410  

 
Fire  Department 

Chief Frederick J. LaMontagne, Jr. 

 

Marion Puglisi 

295 Allen Avenue 

Portland, ME 04103 

 

April 20, 2010 

 

Greetings, 

 

The Fire Department accepts you request for a plan of action.  The boiler protection will be installed by June 1, 

2010.  The 60-minute listed fire door assemblies will be installed by January 1, 2010.  I have attached an 

explanation of both requirements: where and how. 

 

Please feel free to contact Captain Gautreau or myself with any questions you may have. 

 

Stay Safe, 

 

 

 

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr., FPO 

(207)756-8096 

wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov 


